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Hi,
 
RE: Requested input on thresholds
 
My recommendation would be to go with Oregon OSHA’s adopted wildfire smoke rule including not
having to be clean shaven when wearing a filtering facepiece respirator (i.e. N95).
Thanks,
 
Jerry Bonagofsky
President/CEO
Washington Contract Loggers Association, Inc.
P.O. Box 2168
Olympia, WA  98507
800 422-0074  Ext. 113
Fax 360 943-8544
 


